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The Fourth of July is an exciting day for America, and many people choose to celebrate with fireworks, camping, and barbecues. However,
fireworks are dangerous and can lead to fires and severe injuries if not used the correct way. Of all the holidays, the Fourth of July typically
presents the greatest fire danger to citizens.

 

Make your Fourth of July weekend a fun one and stay safe by following these safety tips from the United States Fire Administration.

If you are going to use fireworks:

Cut back the overgrowth of weeds or grasses around your home, which can catch fire quickly.

Avoid wearing loose clothing when using fireworks. They can catch fire.

Keep a bucket of water nearby.

Supervise children when using fireworks.

Stand several feet away from the firework. If it fails to light, put it out with water.

Always follow the instructions on the firework’s package.

Also, remember that fireworks are prohibited within the Phoenix's city limits.

If you are going camping:

Keep campfires small, and do not leave them unattended.

Do not build a fire around dry grass or leaves.

Have water and a shovel nearby to put the fire out when you’re done.

If you plan on barbecuing:

Do not overfill the propane tank.

Avoid barbecuing in an enclosed area to prevent the build-up of carbon monoxide.

Dispose of the coals properly, soaking them with water until the fire is extinguished. Do not dispose of them in a wooden, plastic, or paper receptacle.
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